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At the State Convention in Buffalo 
this past July, new State leaders 
were elected for the American Le-
gion, American Legion Auxiliary, 
and Sons of the American Legion. 
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October 2015 - December 2015 

454 North Main Street Canandaigua, New York 14424 

     585-394-3790      www.alny256.com     post256@alny256.com 

Canandaigua American Legion 
Post 256 Newsletter 

Twin Towers Artifact at 256Twin Towers Artifact at 256Twin Towers Artifact at 256Twin Towers Artifact at 256     New State LeadersNew State LeadersNew State LeadersNew State Leaders    
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From the Corporation Board - Richard Milton, Presid ent 
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As per Article XV—Board of Directors, of the Constitution and By-Laws of Canandaigua American 
Legion Post 256, By-Laws Section, the Annual Corporation Meeting will be: 

                                        Thursday, October 15, 2015    
          To be convened at 7:30pm   

At this meeting we will elect members to the Board of Directors, receive a Corporation financial re-
port, and transact any and all other business which may come before the meeting.  Positions being 
considered are as follows:  

·  The three year term of Richard Milton to expire on October 15, 2015.    

·  The three year term of Lloyd Savage to expire on O ctober 15, 2015.   

·  The two year term now held by Mike Stolt, who repl aced John Sandle.     

Each position will be voted on individually. Members of Canandaigua American Legion Post 256 are 
the only people allowed to attend this meeting.  Cards will be checked (either 2015 or 2016).  If in-
terested in any of these positions, there is a sign-up sheet posted on the bulletin board in the 
lounge.  A nominating committee of Ron Reynolds, Chairman; Lloyd Savage, and Mike Stolt has 
been appointed.  Contact any of them if interested in being a member of the Board of Directors.  
Nominations for any of these Directorships may also be made from the floor prior to elections. 

                                                                    Richard Milton, President 

 
Twin Towers Artifact at 256 (continued from page 1)  

One of our members (Al Kraus) was asked to lead an effort to design and construct a new 9/11 
monument using this artifact from the Twin Towers as its focal point. After reviewing this matter it 
was decided that the best thing to do would be to develop a new monument that could be placed 
outside near our existing 9/11 monument along our Trail of Remembrance.  After much consid-
eration the design shown in the picture accompanying this article was developed.  

During the membership meeting on the 8th of September the proposed new 9/11 monument was 
discussed and the members present voted to authorize the expenditure of up to $4,000 to com-
plete and install the new monument.  Efforts will be taken to move forward with and complete the 
new 9/11 monument as soon as possible.  Once completed this new 9/11 monument will help to 
honor the sacrifice of those who lost their lives and the bravery of those who saved others. And it 
will help ensure that our nation remembers the lessons of September 11th: that what happens 
abroad can affect us here at home, that evil is real, and that courage and love triumph over terror 
and hate. And it will help to preserve the memory of that day for future generations.  Once the 
new 9/11 monument is finalized we will have a dedication ceremony.                   
            ��������  



LEGION MEMBERS:  

Wayne Bowerman  

Robert Bradbury  

Matthew Brennan 

Rena Ferguson 

Charles Phillips 

David Reibsome  
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From the Sons of the American Legion Commander – Je remy Bray  

 As the new Commander for the Post 256 Sons of the American Legion, I would like to 
change our monthly meetings to the 2nd Tuesday of each month, from 6:15pm to 7:00pm.  Our 
meeting will immediately preceed the monthly Post meeting, which we hope will create a better 
flow of information within the Post.         
 Please try to make our meeting to further discuss the new schedule, and assist us in plan-
ning the work of the Sons for the coming year.  Should you have any questions or concerns, 
please feel free to contact me at 585-200-2062.                       Jeremy Bray, Sons Commander  

    

Membership dues payment for 2016 is at 60% and we are falling behind, Please send in your 
dues NOW.  To qualify for the Early Bird Dinner your membership dues must be in by Oct 31st. 

The early Bird dinner is Thursday Nov 12th, Dinner will be served from 5pm until 
7pm sharp. After 7pm we will not serve anyone.  Menu will include Hot Turkey or 

Hot Roast Beef, and is free IF your 2016 Dues are paid. 
This opportunity is for Legion, Sons, and Auxiliary Members.  There will be a charge for Guests.  

You must show your new Membership Card when you arrive. 

WELCOME NEW 256 MEMBERS AND TRANSFERS  

Kevin Skivington 

Andrew White 

AUXiLIARY MEMBERS:  

Peggy Dean 

JUNIOR MEMBERS: 

Margaret Bailey 

Jessica Castle 

Anastasia Hoefen 

From 1st Vice Commander & Legion Membership Chair –  William Hansen 

 One of our newest members, Andrew White (right), 
attended and graduated from the New York State American 
Legion College this past June.  The College is designed to 
teach the principles of the American Legion, and expand on 
its Four Pillars.  Leadership skills are also a main focus of 
the weekend experience.       
 We are also happy to report that Andy was gracious 
enough to accept the position of 2nd Vice Commander, and 
we hope to hear good things from him in the future. 
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POST 256 MEMBER ATTENDS LEGION COLLEGE 



MEMBERSHIP:  The 2016 Membership Cards are in and your dues can be paid at anytime.  You may leave 
them at the Post, or mail them to Barb Saar, 2890 Conifer Drive Apt. 166, Canandaigua NY  14424.  Senior 
dues are $25.00, Junior dues are $7.00. 

5 Year Members:  Randi Kincaid, Rochelle Domville, Marta Huling, Ann McFarland, Deanna McKelvey, 
Deidra Stoddard, Tiffany Stoddard, Kristin Stoddard-Fox, Dorothy Toomey, Kristal Schlenker, Christine 
Chowey, Sandra Toaye. 

10 Year Members:  Danielle Crawford, Irene Mason, Joan Ripley, Gloria Bucher. 

15 Year Members: Carol Grundke, Shaune O’Brien, Rosemary Luzum, Pamela MacDonald, Ruth Reilson, 
Carolyn O’Connor, Jeanette Roth, Erika Sengar, Patricia Simmons, Jeane Coyne. 

20 Year Members:  Joyce Finnick, Gloria Keller, Donna Moyer. 

25 Year Members: Helen Jones, Anne Perron, Florence King, Patricia Schultz. 

30 Year Members:  Joyce Mott, Florence Thompson. 

35 Year Members:  Debra Dekouski, LaraLee Ducket, Barbara Haskel, Lee Robertson. 

40 Year Members:  Diane Wardell, Tracy Wardell.     45 Year Members:  Mary Ann AmManus. 

50 Year + Members:  Elaine Dagostino, Beth North, Beverly Safford, Ruth Pontera, Eleanor Barry, Suzanne 
Beeman, Nellie Cull, Toni Ferrae, Roxanne Gilly, Patricia Johnson, Freida Mulheron, Edith Robbins, Florence 
Trumbull, Jeanne Stahl, Kathryn Group, Betty Howell, Helena Panzarella, Mary Seaman, Georgia Wagner. 

60 Uear Members:  Marie McCarthy.  70 Year Members:  Ruth Morris. 

PAST PRESIDENTS:  Betty Herendeen, Florence Trumbull, Jeanne Stahl, Dorothy Waugh, Edith Robbins, 
Rosemary Luzum, Debra Dekouski, Barbara Saar. 
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From the American Legion Auxiliary  
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October 16, 9am to 6pm 
October 17, 9am to 12pm 

 

$2.00 per Bag Sale following on October 18 
 

American Legion Post 256 
454 North Main St. 

Canandaigua, NY  14424 
 

Use Rear Entrance Door for drop-offs on October 15 
 

Sponsor:  American Legion Auxiliary Unit 256 
Purpose:  To Support the Community Service Fund�
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LEGION MEMBERS:  Your support is essential to the success of this event.  Please consider 
helping out in one or more of the following ways: 

· Donate baked goods the evening before the event 

· Volunteer to place flyers around town:  At your Church,  hairdresser, favorite res-
taurant, grocery store, place of employment;  all good places to place a flyer. 

· Donate new store-bought or hand made crafts, gift cards, or large empty baskets 
for the raffle baskets (items being accepted now through October 20) 

· Help to sell the Cash Prize raffle tickets 

If you can help in any of the above, or in other ways, please contact: 

Michelle Spaulding  585-771-7849    or    Yvonne Ch avez 585-394-4309 



Poppies 2015 
Better Late than 
never!  Wow, 
what a great year 
this was for our 
Poppies and our 
V e t e r a n s .  
Thanks to Sandy 
C. and Barb Hill 
for helping with 

posters, calling and offering the pop-
pies, and of course thanks to all of 
our Volunteers throughout the Cam-
paign.  Sandy handled the Wades 
Store, what a great job.  Lets hope 
the new Tops store will welcome us 
next May.  Boy Scout Troop 57 was 
at the new Runnings Store for the 
whole day on Saturday, great job by 
them.  Thanks also to donations from 
Wegmans, Farnsworth, and to all the 
Store Fronts that allowed us to offer 
Poppies there.  I am stepping down 
from this assignment and the Histo-
rian position.  Best wishes and hop-
ing that we have new ideas as we 
move forward.                                       
              Deanna McKelvey 

 

District and County Officers for 2015-2016  
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In Honor of Gordon E. Stahl 
82nd Airborne Paratrooper, 517th Regiment 

High on the deck of the flying wreck a paratrooper stands.  
He stares straight ahead and listens with dread as he 
awaits that final command. 

There’s a green light aglow, a shout LETS GO and he leaps 
straight out into space.  There’s the thrill of the drop and a 
hard spinning shock and the starlight shows fear on his 
face. 

There’s a sigh of relief then he thinks of the grief to be met 
when he reaches the ground.  He looks far below for a safe 
place to go from the shells that are bursting around. 

There’s a slash and a smash and a hard jarring crash, and 
a canopy hangs from a tree.  In a state of collapse I un-
buckle my straps and shakily rose from the sand. 

No bones were broken, the nite was awoken and I offered 
my thanks to God.  Then an enemy gun sent me off, not for 
fun, and I hurriedly went on a run. 

You can think what you please but I’m weak in the knees 
cause the Jetties are shooting at me.  They say in this war 
that we are fighting for all the good things in life and for 
freedom. 

But that crazy Galoot in his silly parachute won’t be around 
long enough to need em!           
                                         Arranged by Jeanne Stahl�

Officer  7th District  Ontario County  

American Legion Commander Fred Percy, Ovid Tom Baker, Phelps 

American Legion Auxiliary President Bernice Sank, Mt. Morris Sandy Coryer, Honeoye 

Sons of the American Legion Commander Charles Rose, Wolcott Gabe Cinquegrana, Cdg. 
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Post 256  Legion Chaplain  





DISCLAIMER 

Opinions ex-
pressed herein 
are those of the 
editor or colum-
nist, and are not 
necessarily those 
of the National, 
Department,  Dis-
trict, County or 
our American  
Legion Post. 

 

DEADLINE 

This newsletter  
is published  
quarterly.       

Deadline for the 
Jan - March       

issue is          
December 20th . 

THE AMERICAN LEGION 

Canandaigua Post 256 

454 North Main St. 

Canandaigua, NY  14424 
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Important Dates and Meetings 
October 2015:  

10/06: Auxiliary Meeting 2:00pm 

10/13: SAL Meeting 6:15pm-7:00pm 

10/13: Legion Post Meeting 7:30pm 

10/15: Corporation Board Meeting 7:30 

10/20: Auxiliary Meeting 6:30pm 

10/20: Legion County Meeting 7:30pm 
 

November 2015:  

11/03: Auxiliary Meeting 2:00pm 

11/10: SAL Meeting 6:15pm-7:00pm 

11/10: Legion Post Meeting 7:30pm 

11/12: Early Bird Dinner  5:00-7:00 

11/17: Auxiliary Meeting 6:30pm 

11/17: Legion County Meeting 7:30pm 

November 2015 (con’t):  

11/19: Corporation Board Meeting 7:30 

11/23: SAL County Meeting 7:00pm 
 

December 2015:  

12/01: Auxiliary Meeting 2:00pm 

12/08: SAL Meeting 6:15pm-7:00pm 

12/08: Legion Post Meeting 7:30 

12/13: District Meeting 1:00pm 

12/15: Auxiliary Meeting 6:30pm 

12/15: Legion County Meeting 7:30pm 

12/17: Corporation Board Meeting 7:30 
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